
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 2:57 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
While I understand the additional operating costs in this day and age, I do not find it
acceptable to raise the rates of residential accounts to pay for the infrastructure and
maintenance of supplying large industrial establishments with power. Entegrus has a lot of
work to do in the coming years to supply new industrial facilities in St. Thomas with power
but it should not come at the cost of the residents

Name: Michael Rogers

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




